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12/01/2023  18:30:262022/4423/P COMMNT Russell The last time a cafe opened at this premises it was a Shisha bar which used the forecourt inappropriately with 

unsightly seating, customers with rowdy behaviour, there was

increased traffic as well as parking issues as regulars there parked on the roadside blocking flow of traffic, 

stayed open late causing noise and disturbance to local residents and did not adhere to any opening/closing 

times or regulations.  The whole place caused huge distress and was not in any way in keeping with this quiet, 

residential family area.

The Nautilus fish and chip shop already has customers parking on the kerb and blocking access to nearby 

residential streets causing traffic and parking issues to those who have paid for residents parking and are 

entitled to park.  People throw rubbish on the pavement and in the street.  If there is seating on the forecourt 

how will people safely get by?  Rubbish is another issue with bags stacked up outside near overflowing bins, 

on street corners and on the green, surely this will only be increased.  How do we know this will not be another 

Shisha bar?
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